
 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                  17/04/2021 

Circular: ICT Acceptable Use Agreement 

  

This is to inform you that, as part of eSafe School Project, an agreement has to be submitted by the 

parents/students on the Acceptable use of ICT (Click Here) 

The aim of the Acceptable use policy and agreement is to ensure that all students are aware of the 

risk and hazards of the internet usage and use it sensibly and safely for the purpose of information 

sharing and improved learning. 

Parents are requested to kindly go through and acknowledge the same. After signing, please upload 

the scanned document through the link provided below on or before 20th April 2021. 

Click Here To Upload Signed Agreement. 

 

Regards, 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

http://files.reportz.co.in/company143/uploads/POLICIES/Student%20AUP%20and%20Agreement.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWAPsI7FC0WldsC0aeB4ioU2Sns7vJ8JrQPc6weU7gNK0YWA/viewform?usp=sf_link

